Dear Head Teacher,
 

Shine are in production for a TV series for Channel Four that is being funded by the Department for Children, Schools and Families through the Central Office of Information.  It is designed to entertain a youth audience and inspire more young people to study a modern language at secondary school
 

The series offers a once in a lifetime opportunity to three highly motivated students with a love of music and a reasonable grasp of a European language to join a successful band or performer on tour as their ‘fixers’.  They will each be sent to a European city on the tour itinerary (e.g. in France, Spain and Germany) to help with the arrangements for the forth-coming gig. 
 

It is the individual fixer’s initiative, determination and ability to grasp the local language and culture which will see them through.  For all of the fixers that take part it is an amazing opportunity to get some real work experience in a competitive industry, whilst highlighting to the audience the importance of a second language as a skill.
 

We are targeting A-Level and AS level students who are currently studying a modern language, picking up the story from the end of their last exam of the summer, so as to minimise the impact on their studies.
 

I would be most grateful if you could therefore pass on the attached poster to the heads of the modern languages and music departments so they can display the information on notice boards and encourage students to apply. Perhaps this could be posted on the school's intranet site or read out as an announcement in class or at an assembly.
 

This is a project with the potential to give a much needed boost to the profile of modern languages which have been in decline for some time.  Should you have any reservations or wish to discuss the project then please contact us at fixers@shinelimited.com and we’ll be only too happy to help.
 


Kind Regards
 

Shine Limited
Newcombe House
43-45 Notting Hill Gate
London W11 3LQ
